
 
 

 
Santa Clara Valley Water District  |  5750 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, CA  95118-3686  |  (408) 265-2600  |  www.valleywater.org 

Clean Water • Healthy Environment • Flood Protection 

♺ 

 
 
 
 
April 21, 2021 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 
 

SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
JOINT RECYCLED WATER POLICY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

WITH THE CITY OF SAN JOSE/SANTA CLARA - TPAC 
 

 
The rescheduled regular meeting of the Santa Clara Valley Water District Joint Recycled Water Policy 
Advisory Committee with the City of San Jose/Santa Clara – TPAC scheduled to occur at 10:00 a.m., 
on Friday, April 23, 2021, has been canceled. 
 
A notice of rescheduled meeting and agenda materials will be published, as soon as a new meeting 
date is confirmed, in accordance with the Brown Act. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Natalie F. Dominguez 
Natalie F. Dominguez, CMC 
Assistant Deputy Clerk II 
Office of the Clerk of the Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


